
       Buckton Vale Primary  
         Summer Term 2024 

   Newsletter 15 

 

Please can we urge parents to think carefully about where they are parking 
around the school grounds.  The parking is becoming extremely dangerous, 
especially when children are trying to cross the road between cars, and it is 
also a problem for the residents that live in the area. Please be considerate 
when parking your car. We are looking in to ways that we can reduce the 
parking congestion around school. 

Message from Mrs Quinn 

   

 

Important Dates & Upcoming Events 
in June :  

 

Monday 10th June School reopens 8.40am  

Friday 14th June  Coffee Morning from 9.30am 

Friday 14th June  Non-Uniform wrapped presents 
for Summer Fair 

Monday 24th June  Reception Sports Day 2pm 

URGENT REMINDER:  Despite numerous requests, we still have parents who have not yet updated their permission/consents 
on their child's Arbor account. This could mean your child is missing out! It’s really simple to do, you just select accept or 
decline. Can we please ask that you take a minute or 2 to check the parental consents & permissions on Arbor. Thanks in 

Stars of the Week 
As we have no hall facilities, certificates 
will be given out in class. Please accept 
our apologies for this, but this is out of 
our control. 

Attendance 
Congratulations to our joint winners: Yr3 & Yr 4/5 Classes for having the 

highest attendance. 

Reception Acorns Seb M 
Yr1 Beech Savanah C 
Yr2 Rowan Archie L 
Yr3 Silver Birch Oscar E 
Yr4 Hazel William P 
Yr4/5 Oak Emily E 
Yr5/6 Juniper Evie H 
Yr6 Cherry Blossom Harrison F 

Class % Attendance 

Reception Acorns 94.37% 

Yr1 Beech 96.65% 

Yr2 Rowan 95.64% 

Yr3 Silver Birch 97.01% 

Yr4 Hazel 95.56% 

Yr4/5 Oak 97.02% 

Yr5/6 Juniper 96.9% 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom 97.12% 

Whole School 96.29% 

Headteacher: Mrs Quinn – kelly.quinn@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 
Reception: Mrs Brook – admin@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 

What a busy half term it has been! I would 
just like to thank you all for your support in 
my new role of Headteacher at Buckton Va-
le. I am looking forward to the next academ-
ic year, especially with some of the changes 
that are on the horizon 
This week, Alan Acton has started as our 
new caretaker. I have also successfully ap-
pointed a Deputy Headteacher who will be in 
post from September. Further information 
will be given out after the half term.  
I hope that you all have a lovely half term! 
Take care!    
    Mrs Quinn 
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Children’s Achievements 

       One our KS2 pupils,   
Natasha completed a    

    challenge and climbed 
Snowdon in 3hrs  

    and 20 minutes last 
weekend. What an 
amazing achievement! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      
 

 

Ren has been working hard this weekend at 
her dance show called Pure  

Imagination. She took part in 5 dances with 
her class including Barbie Girl,  

Wizard of Oz and Wonka. Ren has been 
working hard with her class all year to  

create an amazing show raising £3000 for 
two children’s charities and creating  

lots of smiles on people's faces. Ren wanted 
to share her story to inspire others. 


